EC 509 delayed

April 18, 2017
Readers are thanked for bearing with us in having tardily

distributed the EC for this week. The pressure of Holy Week
and Easter ceremonies got to us again; things were (perhaps,
we hope, not inappropriately) “shut down” for the Triduum and
Easter liturgies. We do apologize sincerely (as, regrettably,
we had to do last year as well, if memory serves).
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